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November 12, 2019 

 
 

TO:  Board of Directors 
 

FROM:  Lewis T. Broschard III, Fire Chief 
 

RE:  Update on Fire Station Construction Projects 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 
Fire Station 9 – Pacheco  

Planning reviews have been completed by County Department of Conservation and 
Development planning staff, and the District is working to address any issues identified 

during planning. The CEQA documents are being finalized.  
 
The District intends to submit plans to the County Department of Conservation and 
Development for review prior to year-end.   
 
Fire Station 9 was presented and well received by the Pacheco Municipal Advisory on 
Wednesday, October 9, 2019.  

 
Fire Station 70 – San Pablo  

Construction is proceeding. The District still projects a Spring 2021 opening.   

 
Fire Station 86 – Bay Point 

Planning reviews have been completed by County Department of Conservation and 
Development planning staff, and the District is working to address any issues identified 
during planning.  The CEQA documents are being finalized.  

 
The District intends to submit plans to the County Department of Conservation and 

Development for review prior to year-end.   
 

Fire Station 16 – Lafayette 
 

Fire Station 16 in Lafayette is occupied. This facility, with a fully functioning generator 
that powers 100% of the facility, played a critical role during the October PG&E PSPS 

events and the ensuing fire siege in late October.  


